Letter of Interest for Bristol 250th Commission

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my interest in serving on the Bristol 250th Commission Board.

Being raised in Bristol, R.I., and now serving as the Youth Services Librarian at our public

library, I believe I offer a unique perspective that would benefit the commission's work in

commemorating this historic milestone.

From growing up in town to my current position, I have a strong connection and

understanding of our town's operations, needs, and diverse communities that make up Bristol.

My professional experience has increased my skills in community outreach, event planning, and

project management, which I believe would be valuable assets to the commission.

I believe that Bristol is one of the greatest places to live and visit. If selected, I am

interested in sharing this experience with others and dedicating my time and energy to ensure

that Bristol's 250th anniversary celebration reflects our town's history, celebrates our present

community, and inspires future generations.

Thank you for your consideration. Please contact me if there are any questions, and I will

gladly answer.

Sincerely,

Sarah Griffin

2025 HAY 13 PH 4: 11